
 

 

 

Dai Lloyd AM 

Health, Social Care and Sport Committee 

 

15 October 2018 

Dear Dai, 

THE COST OF CARING FOR AN AGEING POPULATION 

I am pleased to attach the Committee’s report into the cost of caring for an ageing 

population, which was laid on 12 October 2018. 

As part of receiving evidence for this inquiry, and as detailed in our report, the 

Committee heard concerns over unexpected costs stemming from the Social 

Services and Well-being (Wales) Act 2014. 

As the Act falls within the remit of your Committee, the Committee have asked me 

to bring this to your attention, hoping that you may be able to look into this in due 

course. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Llyr Gruffydd AM 

Temporary Chair of the Finance Committee 

 


